Dear Y4, Y5 and Y6 Choir members and families,

I am absolutely delighted to let you know your child is invited to take part in Young Voices 2025! This year, choir pupils are invited to attend a concert on 19th January 2026. The concert will take place at the O2 Arena, Peninsula Square, London. Pupils leave school at lunchtime on 19th January to attend an afternoon practice at the O2. Families and visitors attend in the evening for the concert. This starts at 7:00pm and finishes at 8:45pm. Pupils travel to and from the venue with the school by coach. Based on previous years, the anticipated time of arrival back at school is 11:30pm.

We have taken part in Young Voices for the past three years and it is an excellent opportunity for the choir to practise and perform on a grand scale! The choir end up performing as a choir of 8,000 people, performing to an audience of around 8,000 visitors.

Children have been practising the songs in choir sessions and we are able to invite you to sign up to be able to access the songs, so that pupils can practise at home. You can sign up via this link: https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login

T-shirts/Tickets

Once you have signed up to the Music Room (link above); you can order a Young Voices T-shirt if you would like one for your child. If they do not have one for the concert, they will require a plain white T-Shirt. You can also book parent tickets via the music room. **T-Shirts and Ticket orders need to be completed by 31**st **October 2025.**

Cost of the Visit

We are finalising the cost of the visit and hope that this will be around £25 per pupil, pending some subsidies from our kind school community.

If you would like your child to come, please complete the following steps:

- 1) Complete this google form, to register your child's place with the school;
- 2) Sign up to Young Voices Music Room
- 3) If required, complete your T-Shirt and Ticket order through Music Room by 31st October 2025.

Best Wishes.

Mrs. Barlow, Mrs. Bell and Mr. Grey

